
 
 

 
 

 
RESIGNATION OF NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 
Vancouver, B.C., June 4, 2024 – MOLTEN METALS CORP. (the “Company”) (CSE: MOLT) 
(FSE: Y44) (ISIN: CA60872A1066), announces the resignation of non-executive director Hugh 
Oswald. 
 
The changes in the Board composition are effective June 3, 2024. 
 
About the Company 

Molten Metals holds an option to the West Gore Project, an Antimony / Gold project located in Nova 
Scotia.  Antimony is a critical element with many industrial applications, including ammunition and 
fire retardants. For further information, please refer to the Company's disclosure record on SEDAR 
(www.sedar.com) or contact the Company by email at brooklyn@moltenmetalscorp.com or by 
telephone at 778.918.2261. 
 
For Additional Information Please Contact 
 
Brooklyn Reed 
Corporate Secretary 
Molten Metals Corp. 
778.918.2261 
Email: brooklyn@moltenmetalscorp.com 
 
 
The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the contents of this news release. 
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